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Upcoming Events: PTA 

June 11-½ Day Superintendent's 
               Conference Day 
June 15-Parent pick up of Scholar items 
June 18-½ Day Superintendent’s  
               Conference Day 
June 19- Last Day of School  
 

THE BALMVILLE FACULTY & STAFF WOULD LIKE TO THANK 
THE PTA FOR THEIR PURCHASE OF 5th GRADE T-SHIRTS 
FOR OUR GRADUATING SCHOLARS! 
Email:​ balmvillepta@gmail.com  
Website: BalmvillePTA.org  
We can be found on Facebook as well. 
We are still taking new memberships! 

    

Dear Balmville Families, 
 
A few items: 
  

1. During these unprecedented times and in light of the COVID-19 pandemic, it is critical that any end of year 
building activities be kept to a minimum – to those, which are essential for the operations of the district’s 
buildings and its necessary programs and functions. Therefore, you have been contacted by your child’s teacher 
and have indicated you need certain items returned​. These items have been bagged and will be distributed 
through the drive-thru parent pick up line on June 15, 2020,​ based on the times and procedures below:  

Pick-Up List  
Grade Level Last letter of child’s name # of cars Time 
Pre-K ​(29)    
 A-M  18 8:30 
 N-Z  11 9:10 
Kindergarten 
(15) 

   

 A-M 8 9:30 
 N-Z  7 9:45 
First ​(26)    
 A-M 16 10:00 
 N-Z 10 10:30 
Second ​(31)    
 A-M 21 10:50 
 N-Z  10 11:30 
Third ​(22)    
 A-M 14 11:45 
 N-Z  8 12:15 
Fourth ​(19)    
 A-M  8 12:30 
 N-Z  11 12:45 
Fifth ​(29)    
 A-M   14 1:05 
 N-Z  15 1:30 
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Pick up will be curbside between 8:30 am and 2:00 pm. In an effort to keep the line of cars running smoothly, 
we ask that you display your child’s first and last name on your vehicle’s front and rear passenger window. 
Please write clearly and large enough to be read from outside your car. In an effort to maintain safety for all 
involved, we ask that this pick-up be contactless and families remain in your car. Staff members will wear 
masks. Please only enter from the lower parking lot entrance and enter the line up in the back of the school in 
an orderly manner. A staff member will radio ahead your child’s name and take any materials you are 
dropping off (If you have a library book at home we ask that you return it during your allotted time by just 
handing it to staff through your window). At the front entrance, open your trunk or rear passenger window/van 
door, so that we can place items into your vehicle without contact.  

If you are moving out of the district​, you must return any library books, instruments, laptops, or hotspots 
and can do so anytime between 8:30-2:00. In addition, if you are only picking up medication the nurse will be 
on site to distribute between 10am -12pm, please contact her directly at ​rbeveridge@necsd.net​. Town of 
Newburgh Police will assist with the busy exit by 9W. Thank you in advance for cooperating with this request 
and i​f you have any questions or concerns regarding the process please email ​lbuon@necsd.net 

2. Report cards will be mailed home. If you are a fifth-grade parent please contact our PTA regarding 
t-shirts. Please be on the lookout for ESYP invitations. 

Congratulations to our retirees: Ms. Beverley Johnson, Ms. Jayne Prechtel & Ms. Robin Beveridge. We wish 
them the best! 

Congratulations to all our scholars as they move to their next grade level! Grade 5 Scholars will 

be celebrating their graduation in a Virtual Yearbook and Kindergarten scholars completed a 

Moving Up video celebrating their kindergarten experience!  We are proud of you, we love you 

and wish you the best on your educational journey!  Balmville staff wishes everyone a safe and 

healthy summer!   
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